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September 23, 1982

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: J. A. Jones

Vice Chairman
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nos. 50-325/82-32 and 50-324/82-34

This refers to the routine safeguards inspection conducted by W. Tobin of this
office on August 31 to September 3, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC
Licensee Nos. DPR-71 and DPR-62 at the Brunswick Steam Electric Generating
Plant and to the discussions of our findings held with C. R. Dietz, Plant
General Manager, at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection included your physical security program
as implemented under the provisions of Title 10, Code of Fedaral Regulations,
Part 73, " Physical Protection of Plants and Materials" and the soecific require-
ments of your approved Security Plan. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, performance tests, and observations by the inspectors.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations or deviations were disclosed.

One new Unr esolved Item resulted from this inspection and is discussed in the
enclosed report. This item will be examined during subsequent inspections.

We have examined actions you have taken with regard to previously reported
unresolved matters. The status of these items is discussed in the enclosed
report.

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by
10 CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended. Therefore, the
material with the exception of the report cover page which is an inspection
summary, will not be placed in the Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely.

(Original signed by DVerrelli)
D. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-325/82-32

and 50-324/82-34
(Safeguards Information)

cc w/ encl:
C. R. Dietz, Plant Manager

bcc w/ encl:
IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NMSS/DL/SSPB

bcc w/Inspectien Suminary
Document Management Branch
NRC Resident .~ n spec to r
State of Nortn Carolina

I';cLOTsr C0'iTAINS
SAFE 3ua303 INFord'ATION.
ty;; EE?ARATION THIS

| ; a : 200;i1 ROLLED.

R' RII RI RII /

| RWGoode/WJTobin:pw [; .wuire AFGibson HHehl lli

09/2V 82 09h/82 09/g/82 0943/82 09/.p22

SAFEGU ARDS INFORMATION
|


